The Warriner School

Responsible - Respectful - Ready

A member of The Warriner Multi Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher: Dr Annabel Kay Head of School: Mrs Sharon Nicholls



Bloxham Oxfordshire OX15 4LJ

Tel Number: 01295 720777 admin.4007@warriner.oxon.sch.uk www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk

January 2023

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,

You may be aware from media coverage that one of the teaching unions has declared strike action, which will take place on 1st February and 2nd March. The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government, and not because of any issues at our school.

I am writing now to give you as much notice as possible that learning may be disrupted on these dates. We are considering several options, including moving some lessons online, putting classes together. We will only close the school if we are unable to keep children safe.

We recommend that you start to think of alternative childcare arrangements for these dates just in case.

I am sorry about the potential disruption to you and to your child's education. I understand that this situation may be frustrating and ask that all members of our school community continue to treat each other with respect. We all remain committed to providing a safe and secure environment for our pupils and delivering high-quality teaching.

We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep up to date with the situation, and I will inform you of the final arrangements as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Dr Annabel Kay

Executive Headteacher









